
IIEPA
DOC18/538097−02; EF14/501

llHO111PCU075400

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Luisa Maguire

By email: luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Maguire
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Department of Pluming
RecHveci
7 AUG 2018

Scanning Room

8 August 2018

Notice of Exhibition
University of Newcastle, Honeysuckle City Campus Proposal − SSD 9262

I refer to your email to the Environment Protection Authority (EPA), dated 31 July 2018, seeking the
EPA's review of the University of Newcastle Honeysuckle City Campus Proposal, reference SSD 9262.

Based on the information provided it does not appear that the proposed development involves an
activity that is listed in Schedule 1 of the Protection of the Environment Operations Act 1997 (P0E0
Act). As such Newcastle City Council would be the appropriate regulatory authority for matters under
the POE0 Act in respect of the proposed development. I recommend that you contact Newcastle City
Council regarding this proposal.

If you require any further information about this matter, please contact Michael Howat on
(02) 4908 6819 or by email to hunter.region@epa.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

MITCHELL BENNETT
Head Strategic Programs Unit − Hunter
Environment Protection Authority
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